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Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am very excited to invite your child to play in an inter-house football competition at Two Mile Ash. This will take place on:

Year 5: Thursday 31st March 2022 @ 12:15pm
Year 6: Friday 1st April 2022 @ 12:45pm

Children will eat lunch as normal and the event will follow.

Children are asked to come to school in Two Mile Ash PE Kit (Black Jumper, HOUSE Colour T-Shirt, Black Shorts / Jogging Bottoms, Socks and Trainers). Due to recent bad weather, A CHANGE OF FOOTWEAR is required and if your child has shin pads, they can they bring these to wear. Please bring both of these items in a named bag. Please can I ask that no other kit is worn, for example branded tracksuits or hoodies. 

Please also provide your child with a bottle of water so they stay hydrated for this event. 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish your child an enjoyable experience.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Saville                                   Mr. Hobley
Head of PE                                  PE Coordinator
Two Mile Ash School                Two Mile Ash School
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